

October 25, 2006

Chair ALLAN STEYER

Executive Committee Chair BRUCE COHEN

Vice Chairs DAVID GOLDSTEIN NAOMI GREENSTONE SAM TRAMIEL GILDA TURITZ

Treasurer E. ROBERT MILLER

Nomination Committee Chair LIN M. STILLMAN

Civil Rights Committee Chair ADAM COLE

Development Committee Chair GILBERT R. SEROTA

Education Committee Chair ROBIN BRASSO

Government Affairs Committee Co-Chairs SAMUEL GUBINS GILBERT MATTHEWS

STAFF Regional Director JONATHAN BERNSTEIN

Director, Development LOIS R. GIOVACCHINI

Associate Directors NANCY J. APPEL NINA SIMONE GROTCH

Assistant Directors TAMI HOLZMAN AMY M. STEIN

Youth Programs Coordinator LIANE BASKIN

Assistant Director, Campus Affairs MARNINA CHERKIN

NATIONAL STAFF National Chair BARBARA B. BALSER

National Director ABRAHAM H. FOXMAN Ms. Dorothy Graham 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy:

Thank you for your generous gift of \$25,000 to our Education programs of the Anti-Defamation League. We are most grateful for your support.

Your belief in, and support of, the Anti-Defamation League is deeply appreciated and sustains our efforts to stop the defamation of the Jewish people and secure justice for all. Thanks to your gift, we can continue our important work of:

- · Investigating extremists at home and abroad
- Protecting civil rights and ensuring safety and security for Jewish communities worldwide
- Educating students, teachers, and law enforcement about hate and its consequences

For over 90 years, ADL has been the nation's premier civil rights/human relations agency, defending democratic ideals and protecting civil rights for all. Thanks to friends like you, ADL will continue to safeguard liberty and build bridges of understanding.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Lois R. Giovacchini Development Director

P.S. No goods or services were exchanged in consideration of this gift.